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Recently Deceased 

James Murphy 

Mary Leddy 

Aileen Traynor 

Margaret Wright 

Betty Mannion 

Fr Kevin Mc Namara 

Tom Byrne 

Pat Quigley 

Anniversaries 

Stephen Lyons 

Deceased members of Lyons
Family 

Bridie & Seamus Sullivan 

Deceased members of Durkan
Family 

Ann Curran 

Paul Murphy 

Booking of Anniverary Masses 

        If you wish to book a Anniversary Mass
please give a minimum of one weeks
notice you can phone 01 4600127 or

email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

            

             The Parish Office is Closed for 
Holidays from Thursday 23rd 
December at 1pm reopening 
Tuesday 4th January at 9am  

            ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
CHRISTMAS APPEAL  

           The Society wish to ackowledge with thanks the 

sum of 11,200.00 donated here last 
weekend you can still donate by leaving donations
in safe at back of church or hand into the parish 
office                                                                  
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
continues to support those seeking 
assistance to the best of our 
availability. For the many families that 
are helped they are faced daily 
impossible choices, but at this time of 
year for many these impossible choices 
get harder, put oil in the tank or get the
present on their child’s list.                   
This year, more than ever, your help is 
needed to make sure that children and 
families have what they need to share 
in the magic of the season. 

Sincere thanks to all who left in
Vouchers they can still be donated

by leaving into safe at back of
church or handing into parish office 

Brother Kevin Christmas Mass Bouquets 

Thank you to all who purchased Christmas
Mass Bouquets all proceeds for Mass

Bouquets will be donated to Brother Kevin
in the Capuchin Day Centre due to your
generousity we have 8000.00 Euro to give
him this year . The Intentions of all on our

Christmas Mass Bouequets will  be
remembered at all of our Masses here on

Christmas Eve and Christmas Day 

In order to come to Mass here on Christmas
Eve or Christmas Morning you will need a
ticket to come in anyone who got tickets

during the week please remember to bring
them with you once we reach our capacity of
350 for each mass we will have to close the

doors we once again remind anyone who
feels nervous about coming to Church to tune

in online at www.stjudesparish.net to join
with us virtually. We thank you for your
co-operation and ask you to respect the

stewards who will direct you to your seats 

Parish of St. Jude the ApostleWillington

CHRISTMAS ARRANGEMENTS FOR

 CHRISTMAS MASS TIMES 

Friday 24th  December (Christmas Eve)

Vigil Masses   6.00 p.m. & 8.00 p.m. 

 Saturday  25th December (Christmas Day)

Masses at 10.00am (Organ & Cantor) and
12.00pm  Church will be closed after the

12.00pm Mass
Sunday 26th December  St Stephens’s Day 

Masses at 10.00 am & 12.00pm 

Monday 27th Dec 

Bank Holiday No Mass   Church will be open
for private prayer and to visit Crib 

From 10am to 4pm 

Tuesday 28th December 2021 to Friday 31st

December  2021 

Mass at 11.00am

 Church will open for private prayer and
adoration from 12pm  to 4pm 

Saturday 1st January  2022 New Years Day 

Mass  at 11.00 am & 6.30pm 

Sunday 2nd January 

Normal Sunday Masses at 10.00am & 12.00pm 

On behalf of Fr. Brendan
Catherine Tommy and all the
parish team we wish you all a

very happy and peaceful
christmas and we thank you all
for your friendship and support
over the last year and we look

forward to a brighter 2022 

    THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  

http://www.stjudesparish.net/
mailto:judesparishoffice1@gmail.com

